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Dear Gina McKay and Shannon McAteer:

| am very pleased to proclaim October 16 to 20, 2023, as Health Care Support
Workers’ Week.

Our government continues to acknowledge the significant contributions of all
health care support workers in providing safe, quality health care services to the citizens
of Manitoba in hospitals, personal care homes, clinics and in the community. We
commend health care professionals for their commitment to the health and well-being of
Manitobans.

These are unprecedented times and collaborative efforts are required of all
Manitobans to ensure the safety of our families, friends and communities. The work you
do is greatly valued.

| wish you every success with the events planned to celebrate Health Care
Support Workers’ Week.

Sincerely, / __
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Audrey Goydon
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